
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
30th August 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We hope you have all had a lovely summer and are now eagerly awaiting your new journey 
with us at Stanford Junior and Infant School.  
 
We are looking forward to welcoming you next week for your transition days into our Early 
Years Foundation Stage and have been preparing for this. Due to extended building work in our 
new unit, we will be using our Hub Classroom with outdoor learning space until the work is 
complete. We have created a warm and welcoming learning environment which you are 
invited to see as you drop off your children on their transition days.  
 
As you enter the playground, members of staff in our usual high-viz vests will help to direct you 
to our entrance. By walking towards the field and following the pathway marked by the yellow 
dots round passed the ‘Trim Trail’ play equipment you will find our temporary entrance where 
we will be waiting to welcome you.  
 
Please be assured that whilst our exciting new areas are being completed we have worked 
hard to ensure that our site is safe, and we continue to give our usual highest priority to 
safeguarding. 
 
Please enjoy your last few days of the summer holidays and we look forward to seeing you on 
your allocated days next week 
 
Warm regards, 

  
Mrs LJ Hackfath  
Headteacher   
 

Head Teacher Mrs L Hackfath LLB (Hons) PGCE 
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby 

North East Lincolnshire DN37 7AX 
Phone: 01472 318003 Fax: 01472 318009 

e-mail: office@stanfordschool.co.uk 
website: www.stanfordschool.org 
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